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Harvest festival service. St Marys Church.

Wednesday 2nd October. 9.30am

You are warmly invited to join our worship and celebrations in Wilby church.

Staffing update

This term we are pleased to welcome two new members of staff

High levels of achievement
Miss S Laurie (KS1) and Mrs N Haynes (KS2) to the school.

SATs results for KS2 were fantastic. All
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BE THE BEST THAT YOU CAN BE!

This term we have launched our inspirational programme to ‘Be the best that you can be’ by inviting world champion BMX star Mike
Mullen into school to talk to parents, children and staff. He entertained us with an exciting array of stunts and inspired us all on our
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